
          

Wyoming Public School 
Maidens Brush Road 

Wyoming 2250 
 

Telephone: 4325 2181 
Facsimile: 4323 6932 
Wyoming-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Your child has shown an interest in becoming a Parliamentarian for 2023.  
 
Wyoming Public School has eight student leaders who are elected through ballot after presenting 
leadership speeches. School leaders need to be exemplary role models and therefore any Year 5 
student who has two or more detentions in the current year is not eligible.  
 
The eight student leaders elected must complete their role whilst maintaining a high standard of 
good behaviour.  Any leader who has had two detentions or a suspension in one term will lose their 
badge and be replaced by the next elected student in the Year 5 ballot.  
 
A two -minute speech on why your child would like to be a 2023 Wyoming Public School 
Parliamentarian needs to be prepared by Wednesday 23 November 2023. 
 
The successful Parliamentarians will be announced on Presentation Day.  
 
Please discuss this information with your child and return the signed slip to their classroom 
teacher. 
 
 
 
 
 
Carly Dufficy          Rebecca Wild  
STAGE 3 AP (REL)         PRINCIPAL 
25 October 2022 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
I have discussed the above information with my child and support their running for Wyoming Public 
School Parliamentarian 2023. 
 
Student name_________________________________ 
 
 
Signature_____________________________________ 

Parent/Caregiver 
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